
Aerie 

Studios and Offices 
Hotel New Orleans 
Telephone : CAnal 3521 

November 26, 1947 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

New Orleans 13, La. 

From your letter, you evidently heard our station, on equipment 
test programs, on November 19, 1947 and this letter will serve as 
verification. 

Many thanks for the helpful information which you gave us. 

Best r-_-.ds, 

. Joe A. Oswald, Manager 


